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What's On Month Ahead

Reminders

Welcome!

Welcome to a new school
year of learning and
growth! 

Thank you for your
partnership in taking care of  
your adorable children. 

Our Morot have begun to
teach about Rosh Hashanah
and we have been baking,
singing, and exploring!

Please contact the
school office for all
communications
during school hours.
Teachers will not be
using their cell phones.

Any questions? Reach
out!
montessori@nertamid.net

Sep. 9, 2022
Parshat Ki Teitzei

Rosh Hashanah-School Closed
September 26-27

Tzom Gedaliah-School
Resumes (NO late stay)
September 28



Rosh HashanahPainting

Challah Baking

Biking Fun

We're so happy

you're here!


